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Over 250 alumni, guests, and honorees attended our annual
Alumni Day held on April 24, 2004 at St. Patrick’s Seminary and
University. The following classes were honored: Rhet Class of
1939-65 years, Rhet Class of 1954-50 years, Rhet Class of 1964-
40 years, College and High School Class of 1969-35 years, and
College and High School Class of 1979-25 years.

Rev. John Cloherty, R’54, presided at the Alumni Day Mass, and
Rev. Harmon Skillin, R’54, was the Homilist. Former Professors
Rev. John H. Olivier, S.S., and Rev. John F. Mattingly. S.S.,
were our honored guests. The Alumni Board of Governors’
Annual Award for great contribution to the faith and for lifetime
achievement was presented to the family of Rev. William
O’Donnell, R’50. Deceased, and to Lawrence P. Purcell, R'64.
The brothers and sister of Bill O’Donnell and Larry Purcell gave
moving and powerful remarks.

M“‘”‘”',‘?fc"’:"”"””'f’s Master of Ceremonies for the evening was John Dillon Riley,
John Dillon Riley, R'64 R’64. Despite a defective microphone, John Dillon was in ‘fine
fiddle’ and led in crisp fashion. We had thirteen members from the
Rhet Class of 1954 and thirty-one from the Rhet Class of 1964.

We encourage all to attend this year’s Alumni Day on Saturday. April 30, 2005. As noted in your invita-
tion, we are honoring the Rhet Class of 1955-50 years; Rhet Class of 1965-40 years; College Class of
1970 (including High School Class of 1966) and High School Class of 1970; and College and High School
Class of 1980. If you are in any of these classes, please make a special effort to attend and to reconnect
with your classmates.

Alumni Day will be your first opportunity to meet our Host, the new President-Rector of St. Patrick’s
Seminary and University. Rev. Gerald L. Brown, S.S., R’58. Gerry was a great support to the association
in its early days (along with Walt Harrington and Don Carroll), and I urge you to join us in welcoming
Gerry home (your ‘absence’ will be noted in Gerry’s little black book!!). The seminary provides a warm
and gracious setting for our reunion, and Miraglia Catering offers a sumptuous banquet. We look forward
to seeing you.

The annual Hawaii trip donated by Walt Harrington, R*50, was won by Dan Collins, R’54. Dan. through
Portsmouth Financial, is the donor of the SF Giants Baseball tickets, and Dennis McQuaid, R*57, continues
to gift his 49er tickets. Photographs on the following pages were taken by our resident photographer. John
Ravnik, R’59.




ALUMNNI DAY, APRIL 24, 2004

Rev. John Cloherty, R’54,
Chuck Smith, R'60 and
Barbara Ruel

President-Rector
Gerald D. Coleman,
S.S5., R'62

Dena and Bill Finnegan,
R'61

Rhet Class of 1964: Back Row:
Jim Erickson, John D. Riley, Jim
McFadden, Tom McGuire, Andy
Kelleher, Jim Murphy, John Shasky,
George Maloney, Charlie Dowd,

John B. Murphy, Doug Hunkler,
Dennis Lucey; Middle Row: Patrick F.
Cloherty, Tom Gould, Jim Czarnecki,
Roger Schulte, Gene Quinones, Bill
Neary and Nick Beltrano; Front Row:
Larry Purcell, Rick Henderson, Bob
Allen, Mike Monlev, Dan Onorato, and
Gerry Dunn.

Jim Murphy

i

Alumni Coordinator, R'64 John Owen, Nick Rizza, Gus Guinan and Jim Herning, R'65



Rev. John F. Mattingly, 5.5
guest professor

Rhet Class of 1954 with wives:
Back Row: Jim Kennedyv, John Healy, Jim Fitzgerald, John Cunnie, Angelo Re,
John McAullife, Lawrence Ratto, Frank Brady, Pat Curran John O’ Connor, Rob-
ert Lurati, and O’Malley. Front Row: Dan Collins and John Cloherty.

Bob Nixon, R'62,
introducing Family of
Rev. Bill O'Donnell

Kevin Hurley, C'81 and wife, Jim Prindeville, R'39 and
Rev. Pearse McCarthy, R'39




Dan McHugh, John Brennan, and Jim Nice, R'63, serenading
Rev. John H. Olivier, S.S.

Rev. John H. Olivier, S. S., guest professor
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George Maloney, R'64
retired and serene.

Piano Bar: Bob Norris, John Ravnik, Mike Sullivan,
Kevin Connolly, Bob Del Tredici, Bruce Bergondy, all
R'59, and Rev. John H. Olivier, S.S.

Eileen and Nick Beltrano, R 64



More Piano Bar: Rhet Class of 1959, wives,
and Rev. John H. Olivier, S.8S.

Lou Facchino, R* 58 and Ernest Bertellotti, R'48

The Brothers Gaffnev: Ed, R'61, Juan Pedro,
and Matt, R'51

Gerry Dunn, R'64

Patrick Bellomi, C'75 and wife



ALUMNI SCOOPS

Your Alumni Coordinator and his wife, Mary, were
dining at Sam’s Restaurant in San Francisco on March
30, 2005 when a very familiar face was spotted. In
from Hawaii for one day was Bruce Atkinson, R™ 52.
Bruce was attending a financial seminar and had to return
home the next day. He is married to Fay, and they have
one child, Jimmy. Bruce is the First Vice President of
Wachovia Securities in Honolulu. Bruce sends regards to
all former students. TV Trivia: in the series Magnum P.I.
Bruce was the profile for Robin Masters; the voice for
Robin was Orson Welles. Bruce was paid $50.00; Orson
received $50,000.00!!.

Dudley Conneely, R’64, continues his humanitarian
work. He has left Darfur and is now in Kuwait as Field
Office Director and Chief of all humanitarian programs
in Irag for Save the Children. He will travel to Basra
when security permits. One of every 4 children (before
the age of 5) dies in southern Iraq from malnutrition or
water born diseases. The nutritional condition of children
in Basra is much worse than the children in the Refugee
camps in Darfur. His words to us “Maryknoll, always
and forever Maryknoll. Thanks to all of you for the
example”.

Send any ‘Scoops’ to James P. Murphy- your contact
person!

GROUP DISCUSSION ON ALUMNI
DAY

Ken Kelzer and Arnie Kunst will be leading a discussion
eroup on THE CHURCH AND THE MODERN
WORLD; CHALLENGES AND OPPORTUNITIES.
The discussion will take place from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00
p.m. in one of the classrooms on the Philosophy side of
the building. This will be an informal discussion held to
share personal concerns and reflections about any major
issues facing the Church today.

This gathering is a continuation of a similar meeting
held last year. We see this gathering as an opportunity
to dialogue with each other about our shared histories
in the seminary community and our visions for what the
Church can be. All are welcome to attend and spouses
are especially encouraged and invited to attend.

DON’T FORGET
ALUMNI DAY 2005
ON SATURDAY, APRIL 30, 2005

Alumni Day is fast approaching! You should
have already received your Invitations and Raffle
Tickets. Please reserve by April 25, 2005--reply
card must be returned to St. Patrick’s Seminary
in envelope provided. You can also call James
P. Murphy at 650-591-3492 or email him at
MURPUR @aol.com

Send your ticket stubs in NOW for our Raffle:
Ist Prize- 10 day Maui Vacation plus $1,000.00
cash-Condo courtesy of Walt Harrington, R*50;
2nd Prize-$500.00 gift certificate to Nordstrom’s;
3rd Prize-$250.00 gift certificate to Draeger’s;
4th Prize-2 SF 49er tickets courtesy of Denis
McQuaid, R’57; and 5th Prize-2 SF Giant’s
tickets courtesy of Dan Collins, R’54, and
Portsmouth Financial Services.

ALUMNUS OF YEAR AWARD

This year we are honoring James P. McEntee,
R’51, Deceased, and Msgr. Eugene Boyle,
R’41, for their lifetime service to the poor,
disadvantaged and disenfranchised.

Honor the Family of Jim McEntee and Gene
Boyle with your presence and support on April
30, 2005.

FORMER PROFESSORS

Rev. Ronald Chochol will be flying in from
St. Louis as one of our honored professors and
Rev. Roger O'Brien will be flying down from
Lynwood, WA. [I'm sure they would love to
reconnect with former students--don’t hesitate—if
you haven’t sent in your reservation form yet, DO
IT TODAY!!
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Kelly, Mary, on June 5, 2004 in San Francisco, age
94: mother of John Kelly, R*65. Mary was a native
of Scotland; worked at the Palace Hotel for 45 years;
resided at St. Anne’s Home since 1995,

Tevlin, Paul, C’69, on October 19, 2004 in Napa
County, Age 57. Paul worked at UCSF for over 20
years as an equipment technician.

Brady, James G., on December 13, 2004 in Eugene,
Oregon, age 64; brother of Frank J. Brady, R’54.
James was the owner and founder of Salad Days
Hardwoods.

Flanagan, Rev. William J., R’41, on December 16,
2004 at Daly City, age 84. Fr. Bill (Dinty) was the
founding pastor of St. Mark’s in Belmont and a priest
for 58 years.

Monaghan, Msgr. George D., R’35, on December
27, 2004 at San Rafael, age 90. Msgr. served in San
Francisco and Diocese of Santa Rosa; ordained in
1041,

Fleming, Msgr. Vincent A., R’39, on January 3, 2005
at Orangevale, age 85. Msgr. was ordained in 1944
and served in both San Francisco and Diocese of Santa
Rosa.

McCann, James D., R’64, on January 6, 2005 in San
Francisco, age 60). Jim was in the Marine Cooks and
Stewards, truck driver for D & M, cab driver in SF
for 20 years, and very active in little theatre in San
Francisco. Jim was highly recruited by Indian Captain
Mike McNamara, R'61. He left St. Joseph’s after high
school having experienced the scholastic body blows
delivered by Con Burns and Ernie Kaulbach.

Sullivan, Sheila M.. on January 8, 2005, age 60: sister
of Rev. Terrence Sullivan, R’58.

Kugler, Robert ‘Bobby’. on January 20, 2005: brother
of Dr. Daniel J. Kugler, R’63.

Savant, Bernard L., R’51. on January 30. 2005, age
72:  brother of John J. Savant, R’50; worked for
CCSF as senior purchasing agent: longtime member of
St. Monica’s; survived by his wife, Marguerite. and five
children.

Brady, Margaret P. ‘Peggy’, on February 2, 2005, age

94; mother of Philip M. Brady, R’61 and Thomas E.
Brady, R’64 (Maryknoll). Registered Nurse at St
Mary’s Hospital for many years and Laguna Honda.

Isetta, Winifred “Sissy’. on February 8, 2005, age 62;
sister of William Isetta, R64.

Miller, John F., R’58, on February 12, 2005 at
Kentfield, age 66. John was the retired president of
Williams Lithograph Co. and attorney; survived by
wife, Karen, and three children.

Georges, Alice J., on February 14, 2005 at Atherton,
age 90; Alice is survived by Hon. Anna Eshoo, Veronica
Georges-Purcell, and Kenny Georges. Mother-in-law
of Lawrence P. Purcell, R’64.

Sparacino, Angelo A., on February 14, 2005 at Santa
Clara, age 90; father of Robert A. Sparacino, R’64;
longtime musician in Santa Clara Valley.

Ducey, Catherine Lane, on February 14, 2005 at
Turlock, age 90; mother of Daniel and Denis L. Ducey,
R’65. Catherine was an accountant in Turlock and great
contributor to Sacred Heart parish.

Larkin, Alexander, on February 25, 2005, age 92;
father of Msgr. Alexander Larkin, R’61. Alexander
was the owner of Safeway Movers in SF.

Bosque, Dona Marie, on February 25, 2005 in Novato,
age 45; sister of Rev. Peter J. Bosque, C’78. Dona
was a small school all American basketball player; all-
star softball player and elete level basketball referee.
She managed her own tax preparation and accounting
service.

McCarron, Valerie, on February 26, 2005 in San Jose
after a long illness; wife of John McCarron, R’65 and
mother of Jean.

McDonagh, Mary (Kathleen), on March 7, 2005 in
San Francisco, age 89; mother of John (Johnny Mac)
McDonagh, R’66; aunt to Alumni Rev. John Cloherty,
Patrick F. Cloherty, Jim and Tom Mannion, and Paul
McDonagh, Deceased. Mary was a home health nurse
for many years and longtime parishioner of St. Anne’s
of the Sunset.

Savant, Olivia E.. on March 17, 2005 in San Rafael,
age 70; wife of John J. Savant, R’50 and sister-in-law
of Bernard L. Savant, R’51, Deceased.




St. Joseph’s - St. Patrick’s College
Alumni Association

320 Middlefield Road, Menlo Park, CA 94025

SUNSHINE CAMP, RUSSIAN RIVER.
WHO ARE THESE GUYS AND GALS?

Your
contact. . .

If you need to conrtact
our Alumni Coordinator
with any Alumni concern
(opinions, suggestions,
alumni updates, changes
of address), you may write
Jim Murphy at St. Patrick’s
Seminary or you may
contact him directly as
tollows:

James P Murphy
1710 Robin Whipple Way
Belmont, CA 94002-1851

Phone: (650) 591-3492
Fax: (650) 654-3503
E-mail:
MURPUR®@aol.com




